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URGENT — REQUIRES IMMEDIATE ACTION 
 
 
Reference:  Commercial Sales of GLOCK Pistols in Massachusetts 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
As you are already aware from our previous letter dated 30 June, 2004, GLOCK was informed 
on June 22, 2004 that the Attorney General of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts determined 
that GLOCK pistols are not in compliance with the Handgun Sales Regulations.   
 
As a measure to make sure that all GLOCK firearms currently in the marketplace are not 
transferred to Massachusetts consumers, we request your immediate assistance with the 
following: 
 

 Do not sell any GLOCK firearms currently configured to be “Massachusetts Compliant” in 
your inventory; these need to be returned immediately to GLOCK, Inc. for full credit. 
Under no circumstance should you sell these firearms in Massachusetts or elsewhere.   

 
 Provide to GLOCK, Inc. a list of your current inventory of GLOCK model pistols and the 

stock that may have been sold to other distributors for transfer to Massachusetts or 
directly to dealers within the State of Massachusetts.   

 
 Forward a list of each recipient of the subject pistols to GLOCK, Inc. so that we may 

contact these entities to inform them that these pistols must be shipped back directly to 
GLOCK, Inc. for a full refund.   

 
Your cooperation and expedience is greatly appreciated.  Your expenses incurred in addressing 
this matter will be reimbursed by GLOCK, Inc.   
 
Please feel free to contact GLOCK, Inc. if you have any questions regarding this matter.   


